## **Traffic Committee Opening**

David Evertsen <david@evertsen.com>
via gmail.com
Fri 2/17/2023 9:44 AM
To: Bob Francis <bfrancis@belleislefl.gov>
Mr Francis,

Council Member Ed Gold informed me there is an opening on this committee for residents for my district. I am putting my name in the ring for the position, I live right off hoffner and have lived here for more than 20 years. I have seen lots of changes and hope to keep all the roads flowing safely and smoothly all over Belle Isle and hoping being on this committee will help.

Thanks
David Evertsen
5131 Saint Michael Avenue
Orlando, FL 32812